
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

CITY OF BRIGHTON CITY COUNCIL 

 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO ARTICLE XII, USE OF PUBLIC PLACES, SECTIONS 

12-16-200 THROUGH 12-16-270, DIVISION 2 – TELECOMMUNICATIONS 

FACILITIES; ARTICLE XVII, SECTION 17-20-140, COMMERCIAL MOBILE RADIO 

SERVICE (CMRS) FACILITIES; AND ARTICLE XVII, SECTION 17-32-30, TABLE OF 

USES OF THE BRIGHTON MUNICIPAL CODE. 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Brighton will hold a public hearing 

regarding proposed changes to Article XII and Article XVII of the Brighton Municipal Code, by 

the repeal of Sections 12-16-200 through 12-16-270, Division 2 – Telecommunications Facilities, 

the amending of Section 17-20-140, Commercial mobile radio service (CMRS) facilities, and the 

amending of Section 17-32-30, Table of Uses. 

 

The City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 13, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. and will 

hear evidence from interested parties and make a decision regarding the proposed code 

amendments. The hearing will take place in the City Council Chambers, located on the 1st floor of 

City Hall, 500 S. 4th Avenue in Brighton.   

 

Further information may be obtained from the Planning Division at the above address, or by calling 

(303) 655-2059. 

 


